
VIDEO'CULTURE

exciting aspects of the Festival resulted from the contribution
of and interaction with the participants .

We are pleased to invite you, along with all Festival partic-
pants to become honorary members of Video Culture Canada's
new association . This association will exchange current
information on video/new media, provide updates on VIDEO/
CULTURE 1984, as well as other projects and productions
emerging from our non-profit organization .

Enclosed is an application form to join . Please indicate if
the above address is where you would like us to mail future
information . For the time being, we are forwarding a copy of
our final report on the Festival as well as some of the media
coverage . An evaluation form is included for your critical
assessment of the Festival, in order that we may make this year
even more successful .

Thanks again for all your support . We look forward to hearing
from you and working with you in the future .

Sincerely,

Executive Directors

SH/ck
Encl .

94 Scarsdale Road,

Don Mills, Ontario,

Canada M3B 2R7

(416) 449-2400

February 22, 1984

Peter Lynch

	

Renya Ona*ick

	

Sally Hennessy

Mr . Woody Vasulka
RT .6, Box 100
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
U .S .A .

Dear Woody :

Video Culture Canada would like to thank you personally for
your participation in our Festival during its inaugural year .
It was clearly apparent that one of the most successful and


